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"tails," and "legs," but they are clearly not the same heads, tails, and
legs (e.g., imagine a bird with a eat's legs). It is not clear how to tell
whether two parts with the same name are psychologically the same
part. Second,examination of feature lists will reveal that subjectsgener­
ally do not list such internal parts as hearts, kidneys, wires, gears, and
so forth. This is part of the problem that every pair of objects has a
large, probably inftnite number of features in common, but peopleonly
attend to a small number of them (for detailed discussions, see Mark­
man, 1989, and Murphy & Medin, 1985). Fortunately, parts listed by

subjects do not have the overlap problem posed by the above exam­
pies, as Tversky and Hemenway's (1984) data show. The discussion
in the main text may only apply to such psychologicallysalient parts.

2. A different statisticalpackagewas used for Experiment 5 than for
the previous experiments. Although the F values do not change as a
functionof thestatistical program, the MSsdo change, as they depend
on the exact computational formula used. Therefore, the MS.s of this
study are not comparable to those of the previous studies, but the MS.s
within this experiment can be meaningfully compared.

(Manuscript received October 16, 1989;
revision accepted for publication December 12, \990.)

Notices and Announcements

21st Annual Meeting of the Society for Computers in Psychology
San Francisco, California

November 21, 1991

The 21st Annual Meeting of the Society for Computers in Psychology will be held at the Hyatt Regency
Hotel at Embarcadero Center in San Francisco on November 21, 1991, the day before the annual meeting
of the Psychonomic Society. The meeting will include presentations, discussions, tutorials, and times for software
and hardware demonstrations. All areas of psychology are featured, including research, education, clinical
practice, and industrial applications.

For further information regarding the conference, contact William L. Palya, Department of Psychology,
Jacksonville State University, Jacksonville, AL 36265 (BITNET address FWLP@JSUMUS, phone (205)782­
5641, FAX (205)782-5680).

32nd Annual Meeting of the Psychonomic Society
San Francisco, California

November 22-24, 1991

The 32nd Annual Meeting of the Psychonomic Society will be held in San Francisco, November 22-24,
1991. The meetings will begin Friday morning and continue until Sunday at noon. The headquarters hotel
will be the Hyatt Regency San Francisco at Embarcadero Center.

The program and hotel reservation cards are being mailed to members and associates this month (Sep­
tember). A copy of the program will be published in the November issue of the Bulletin ofthe Psychonomic
Society.

For further information, please contact the secretary-treasurer of the Society: Cynthia H. Null, P.O.
Box 7104, San Jose, California 95150-7104 (telephone: 415-604-1260),


